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June 2024 
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Rampion Wind Farm Visit 
 

I am writing to obtain permission for your child to attend a trip to the Rampion Wind Farm, 
organised by ‘Schools Offshore Tours’. 
 
The visit will take place on Monday 24 June and we will travel via the school minibus at 
12:20pm. The visit will begin with a presentation on Rampion history and current operations 
and then we will embark on a trip on the crew transfer vessel out to the Wind Farm. 
Passengers will not disembark the boat. We will return to the port at 4:00pm where students 
will be collected in the minibus and return to school for around 4:20pm. There is no charge 
for this trip. 
 
Students will need to bring the following: suitable footwear (sturdy, closed-toe, flat sole shoes 
or boots, warm layers of clothing, a waterproof jacket or coat, a water bottle (there are water 
dispensers on the vessel and in the building), sun-cream and if needed, sea-sickness tablets. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me: 
 ElizabethBromley@seafordhead.org. 
 
There is no charge for this visit.    
  
Please complete the consent form on ParentPay to enable your child to take part in this 
essential visit.   
  
The closing date for return of the consent form is Wednesday 19 June. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Liz Bromley 
 
Ms Bromley 
Maths Lead 
 


